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Presidential Survey on Adding Squirrel as Additional Spirit Animal: 
 
Based on the resolution passed by the ASI Board of Directors, President Wood sent a survey to 
campus asking if people favored adding squirrel as a new spiritual animal in addition to Herky.  
 
The survey will close on November 8th, so encourage your student leaders and peers to vote on 
that survey. You can find the survey in the Presidential Message sent out on October 31st or 
here: https://surveys.csus.edu/jfe/form/SV_6J6rXLZJ2MZMvYy. 
 
 
 
Operation LIT campaign: 
 
A new initiative designed to enhance campus events and make them more exciting, 
inclusive, and memorable for all students! 
 
We have concluded our study and have a presentation that we are sharing with the campus 
partner to share the themes and recommendations we found, and we would be more than 
happy to share them with the Board if interested!   
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